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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2021-06-11-002 

TO              : PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-SPECIALTY & AFFILIATE 
SOCIETIES 

 
SUBJECT  : EXTENSION OF VALIDITY OF EXISTING NPC CERTIFICATES OF REGISTRATION  

 
DATE      : JUNE 11, 2021 

 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

Please be informed that the National Privacy Commission (NPC) is suspending the launching of its eRehistro system this 

month of June to make way for a complete solution that integrates all the services related to data privacy compliance. 

 

With this, the NPC is extending the validity of all existing Certificates of Registration issued in 2019 and 2020 to MARCH 8, 

2022. 

 

In the meantime, they will continue with their manual registration process.  For the registration of NEW PICs/PIPs, DPO forms 

may be submitted thru dporegistration@privacy.gov.ph, along with the supporting documents.  Please use the subject: 

New_Registration_(name of PIC/PIP). 

 

For questions and other concerns regarding the registration and compliance, you may email 

compliancesupport@privacy.gov.ph or visit their website www.privacy.gov.ph.  

 

You may also email me at jehanm.century@gmail.com should you need assistance with the registration.  Thank you! 

 

 

MS. JEHAN ANGELES - MANGAHIS 
Executive Director/Data Protection Officer 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
MA. REALIZA G. HENSON, MD      BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD    
Secretary-General       President  
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